
 

 

 

                   14th December 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,        

Carol Service Reminder– Monday, 19th December 2016 
 
We are very much looking forward to celebrating this special time of year with you at our Riverside Beckenham 
Carol Service.  As you know, the service is going to be held in St George’s Church in Beckenham on Monday, 
19th December from 2-2.45pm. 
 
We will walk together from school to the church, leaving school at 1.40pm. You are welcome to either walk with 
us or join us in the church.  
 
Please would you fill out the slip below indicating if you are planning on walking with us or meeting us at the 
church so that we know how many extra hands we will have for our pupils. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards, 

                                      
Teresa Prior 
Assistant Headteacher     
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return to School Office                                                              (*please delete as appropriate) 

 *We are planning on walking with you to St George’s Church on Monday, 19th December  
             2016 and will meet you at school ready for departure at 1:40pm. 
 

 *We will meet you at St George’s Church by 2pm. 
 

Child’s Name ____________________________________  Class ___________________________________________ 

Names of Parent(s)/Carer(s) ______________________________ Signed__________________________________ 

School Business Manager: Mrs Sue Crane, ACIS 

sue.crane@riverside.bromley.sch.uk 


